
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents & Students,                                            Date : 02/10/2023 

You are reminded that in every academic year, along with the curricular activities,                      

co-curricular activities are also conducted. This includes various events and celebrations. 

To ensure the success of school celebration, support and co-operation from you - our dear 

parents, we consider is a valuable component. We do count on you and your whole hearted 

support in all our venture.   

In this regard you are requested and reminded that :- 

 This year Annual Day will be celebrated on 21st October 2023 in which the students 

exhibit not only their talents through performances but also receive honour and 

reinforcement for their achievements. 

 You are requested to send your ward to school regularly, so that teachers can provide 

all the help possible for the completion of work. 

 If your ward is participating in Annual Day Celebration, he / she should come to 

school regularly and be punctual and committed to their practices. 

 No leave or absence will be granted from any practice. If any ward happens to be 

absent without prior information, an explanation need to be submitted to the Principal.  

 It is our duty to remind you that if the Class attendance is short than it will affect the 

promotion of the students to the next higher class. 

 

Warm Regards 

PRINCIPAL 


